
 

 

 

On November 28, 2013, Ministry of Justice invited Professor Mr. Sev 

Ozdowski, University of Western Sydney, Australia, to share 

experiences of the establishment of national human rights 

institutions in Australia so as to act as our reference and example 

for a related study and planning. There were a total of 11 people 

participated in this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


